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Term 1 dates: 

 Athletics                              
Tuesday 3rd March 

 Swimming for selected      
students                       
Wednesday 4th March 

 Labour Day Holiday                 
Monday 9th March 

 Term 1 Ends                        
Friday 27th March  

         Early finish at 2:30pm 

Upcoming dates: 

 Farm-world Rubbish 
Collection– TBC 

 School Photo Day      
Monday 20th April 

 5/6 Canberra Camp    
4th-8th May 

άWe acknowledge the traditional custodians of this 

land and pay our respect to all the elders past, present 

and future for they hold the memories, the traditions, 

the culture and hopes of indigenous AustraliaέΦ 
School Athletics 
Our whole school district athletics is being held on Tuesday at the Warragul Geoff Watt 
Track. Students need to be dropped off by parents at the Geoff Watt Track, Burke Street 
Warragul at 9am, and be in full school sports uniform (dressed for the weather condi-
tions). Students will need to have their hats, wear runners and have plenty of food and 
water for the day. It is a good idea to bring sunscreen. Students will need to be picked up 
by parents from the Geoff Watt Track at 2.30pm. Parents are most welcome to come 
along and support their children. The canteen will be open on the day. 
Please see the school stream app for more information and program.  

 

Prep students during February 
Our prep students will start full-time from Monday 2nd of March.  
 

Deepest Sympathy 
It is with great sadness that I inform the school community of the passing of Jo OslerΩs 

Father-in-law, Tony Osler after a short battle with illness. Tony was a big personality in 

our local community and is known for his work in the local sports media and 3GG radio. 

Tony gave his time generously to many local organisations. We had Tony visit us at the 

end of last year and he was blown away with all the changes that had already happened. 

As you can all imagine this is a difficult time for the Osler family and Jo has been in and 

out of the school to support her family. We offer our deepest condolences to Jo and An-

drew, Meg & Sophie and his wife Jackie as well as all the extended family. 

 

New Notice Board 
Our new notice board has been installed at the front of our 

school building. We are very excited to be able to display our 

fortnightly newsletters and other important school notices for 

all to view in a weather resistant case.  

 

 

 

Ground works 

Works have started on our new outdoor area which re-

places the old playground that was removed due to safety 

issues. Please remind students that this area is out of 

bounds while works are completed.  This space is part of a 

grant that we received from the Baw-Baw Shire.   

 

 

Newsletter Date 
TERM 1 WEEK 5 
28th Feb 2020 
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Lardner & District Primary School 
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Our school Office will be 

staffed on Monday, TuesdayΩs, 

WednesdayΩs & FridayΩs. 

If you need to drop anything off 

at the office at other times 

please post it in the mailbox 

located on reception desk. 
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Our Values: 
We are an inclusive and positive community. 
We are confident and resilient learners who strive to grow and achieve. 
We have respectful relationships. 
We are a friend to the environment. 

 

Lardner & District Primary School  

Fundraising Street Stall 
Fundraising street stall at the Lions Kiosk  

Corner of Palmerston & Smith Street 

Warragul (near ANZ & Flight Centre) 

  

Thurs 18 th & Fri 19 th March  8am ¦ 1pm 
 

We are looking for assistance with: 

* Donations of plants, herbs, bulbs, cut flowers, preserves, 

knitwear, craft and like items  

*  Donations of bags and small boxes to sell items in  

*  Come help at the kiosk for an hour or two  

*  Let Family & Friends know about our stall  

               
CONTACT Parents - Linet 0403 218 935 or Elisa 0425 713 714  

 

Sophie 
Whose birthday is on 

7th March 

 

 

 


